Branch Presidents, New York and New England Areas,

Just in case you haven't already received information about an important event that is coming up on
Wednesday, December 4, 2013, here is information that we are sure that you will want to have. The
MNAPS board members who serve you in New York and New England are scheduling a special meeting to
receive important information on the Postal Service’s new health plan proposal.

This presentation will be given by the Vice President of Labor Relations, Doug Tulino. Arrangements
have also been made for presentations by Rick Uluski, the LISPS Nartheast Area VP and Dr. Joshua Colin,
the Eastern Region Area VP. invitations have also been extended to the District Managers throughout
the Northeast Area and Eastern Area to attend this important meeting.

Our Executive Vice President, Jay Killackey will also provide a legislative update.

Here are the details for your calendar and scheduling:

Date: Decemberd, 2013

Time: 11:00a.m. {complimentary lunch will be served promptly at 11:00 a.m.) — meeting should
conciude by 3:00 p.m.

Location: James A. Farley Post Office, Room 4500, 33" St. and 8" Avenue, Manhattan {adjacent to Penn
Station, NYC)

Cue to seating restrictions in the room we are using, ONLY state and branch presidents and state
legislative chairs are being extended invitations. Those active employees who are attending will be ON
THE CLOCK for the day, courtesy of the USPS Area Vice Presidents.

Recommendations for travel: Amtrak. For those flying, use LaGuardia Airport.

Overnight lodging should not be necessary and if so, it will be at your own expense.

If you have any guestions, please contact Tommy Roma, Jimmy Warden or Cy Dumas.

Thanks

Tommy Roma
MAPS Northeast Region VP
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